

CANTON BULLDOGS



Athletic Boosters Meeting Minutes

Date: 1/22/19

In attendance: Kristen Maffeo, Julie Albert, Lauren Tourgee, Craig Allen, Kim Mackay,

Courtney Stubelis, Carol Ciffolillo

Financial Report:

• Full balance stands around \$151,000, up from about \$55,000 last year. There is a team balance of \$70, 834, which the accountant thinks is high. A couple of teams that have a large balance from their fundraising should be looking into spending some of the money they fundraised. Someone will reach out to the volleyball parents to see if someone will organize ordering something for the team. Danny needs to reach out to coaches of teams where balances are higher to let them know they should use their funds. Julie will get in touch with Dave Bohane with the football balance. Kristen is in the process of ordering jackets for the girls soccer team.

Team Rep Update:

No updates - we need a team rep for Volleyball

Corporate Fundraising:

 Cheryl wasn't able to make meeting, but she noted that she sent a mailing idea to Danny to email out, waiting to hear back from him

Membership Updates:

- Carol reported no change; Kristen gave Carol membership cards that were returned to sender
- Carol doesn't think second mailing is worth it. It would be worth it to give to team parents to hand out at the beginning of their season. Carol will only send the second mailing to specific players. Next year the cards will be a little bit bigger.

Bulldog Gear:

 Donna, Kristen, and Carol were at the Open House Showcase for GMS and sold items - \$90 Cash and \$20 on the charge square. Donna will drop off the cash to Julie this week.

Coaches Report:

No coaches report at this time.

AD Report:

• Danny wasn't in attendance, no report at this time.

Miscellaneous:

- Craig asked who owns the basketball snack shack. He will ask Danny
- Boys lacrosse is looking for a team Hudl Assist platform "keeping stats" program

 cost is \$850. Bill Bendel already went to Danny and Danny replied it should go to
 Boosters as a request. The board approved the request.
- Coming up in the spring, we should look at having some parents "shadow" some of the positions of the board that will be vacated in the near future.

****Next Booster Meeting - March 12, 2019